
Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr., Essex County Executive
and the

Board of Chosen Freeholders
Announce

Coronavirus Screenings 
to Continue in 

Essex County Weequahic Park

Gov. Phil Murphy has called for increased Coronavirus
screenings. Essex County residents who are interested in

getting tested can visit www.EssexCOVID.org or 
call 973-324-9950

Appointments will be scheduled from 9 a.m.  to 12 noon.
600 tests will be available each day.
Testing will be offered free of charge to Essex County
residents.
No insurance is required.

 

Additional Dates:
Monday, May 4th

Wednesday, May 6th
Friday, May 8th


